
I strongly support the banning of mink farms in the state of Oregon. These facilities operate using practices that are inhumane. Mink 
are susceptible to the virus that causes Covid-19. Outbreaks have been documented at mink farming facilities within the state. For 
both reasons of public health and to eliminate fur farm cruelty, I support closure of all mink farms as outlined in SB 832.
Thank you for your consideration of this important matter.


